Public Comment P ECEIVE

Changes to Prohibiting Wasteful Water Use Practices
Deadline: 2/14/18 by 12 noon

2-13-18
From: Carol Springer SWRCB Clerk
To: commentletters
Subject: Comment on proposed Resolution prohibiting wasteful water uses to implement Executive Orders B-37-16 and B-
40-17.
Date: Tuesday, February 13, 2018 9:41:03 AM

I am in favor of this proposal because

» These water conservation measures ensure a more just use of water, so that the
communities surrounding the water sources are not deprived to water that is then wasted
in the downstream communities.

« Enforcing these restrictions will make people more conscious of water use in other
activities, such as personal care, and more aware of limiting industrial practices that
require copious amounts of water.

« In addition to the obvious need to conserve & redirect water to sustain life,
implementing water conservation will stimulate more interest in grey water use, water
catchment and other water re-cycling activities that may, in the future, allow us to use &
re-capture water for the activities that must currently be restricted.

I urge you to implement these restrictions.

thank you,

Carol Springer

117 Bimini Place # 106
Los angeles, CA 90004

crisprng@gmail.com
213-427-9471
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